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This bill requires the University of Minnesota and the Minnesota State Colleges and Universities to 

disclose in their biennial budget proposals information regarding work performed by independent 

consultants for which the system paid more than $500,000.  Required information includes: 

 the name of the consultant; 

 the total cost incurred; 

 a description of the work completed; and 

 the reasons why an outside consultant was utilized instead of internal staff. 


